
Ref.:  
    Date: 29/08/2023 
 

To, 
Deputy Conservator of Forests (Territorial) 
Pune Forest Division  
Vanbhavan, Bhamburda Van Vihar  
Gokhale Nagar 
PUNE 411016. 
 

Subject: Compliance to in-principle Forest Clearance for Diversion of 0.0440 ha of Reserved Forest land for 

replacement of existing tower no. 24 of 110 KV Khopoli-Davdi-Bhira Transmission line. 

 

Ref.:  1) MoEFCC letter no. : F.NO. FC-I/MH-319/2023-NGP/11860 dated 11.07.2023 

2) Your office Demand Note letter no. B/Desk-4-2/Land/1582/2023-24 from DCF Pune dated 

31.07.2023 

 

Dear Sir, 

We have received in-principle clearance for our proposal of diversion of 0.0440 ha. Forest land for 

replacement of existing tower no. 24 of 110 KV Khopoli-Davdi-BhiraTransmission Line vide above referred 

letter no. 1. Subsequently we are in receipt of Demand note from your office as per ref. no. 2.  

Tata Power has transferred necessary payment towards compliance of Compensatory Afforestation and Net 

Present Value in Parivesh portal. We are submitting herewith condition-wise compliance made to the in-

principle forest clearance of this proposal as per attached Annexure-I and its exhibits (Five sets).  

We request you to send your recommendation to Government of India for issuing final Forest clearance. 

Yours faithfully,  

For THE TATA POWER COMPANY LIMITED, 

 

 

 

Kapil Umak 

Head  Transmission Lines 

Transmission Division 

Encl.: Annexure-I and its exhibits in 5 sets 
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